
Motion by Director Molina 

Regular Board Meeting 
April 23, 2009 

The Eastside of Los Angeles is rich in culture and history, and the Spanish language 
has been a cornerstone of Boyle Heights and East Los Angeles. Several community 
members have requested that the MTA officially refer to the Edward R. Roybal Metro 
Gold Line Eastside Extension as "La Linea de Oro, Edward R. Roybal" to reflect this 
important heritage. 

I, therefore, move that the Edward R. Roybal Metro Gold Line Eastside Extension be 
referred to as "La Linea de Oro, Edward R. Roybal". 


